
As a friendly reminder . . . while your HOA does not sanc7on or sponsor any fireworks 
in the neighborhood, they are legal out here in the county. Please prepare this week 
rather than July 3rd. If your human or pet requires medica7on, call the appropriate 
medical/veterinary professional the week of the 26th, not Monday before 
Independence Day. Because July 4th falls on a Tuesday, there will likely be fireworks set 
off in the surrounding areas throughout the long weekend. Be prepared! 
 

 


